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Shawn O'Brien 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

Importance: 

Dear Shawn, 

National President, Australian Democrats <president@democrats.org.au> 
Tuesday, 15 January 2013 1 :03 PM 
Shawn O'Brien; FAD 
secretary@dem ocrats .org .au 
Australian Democrats Registered Officer 
AEC AD RO page2.pdf; AEC AD RO page1.pdf 

High 

Please find the letter from Roger Howe and me attached (2 files of 1 page each). I have posted the original. 

Regards, 
Darren 

Darren Churchill 
National President, Australian Democrats 

Darren Churchill 
National President, Australian Democrats darren.churchill@democrats.org.au 
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